Announcing

the opening of our

Grocery Department

We wish to announce to the public that
beginning next Monday, Jan. 15, we will
open a grocery department in connection
with our line of hardware. Fixtures are
now being arranged for this purpose and
‘:ill:; be completed e¢xcept for a few minor de-
tails.

We will carry the Griggs-Cooper line
of groceries—known as the “Home Brand”
—and thgre is none better.

Mr. George Olstad has been engaged as
manager of this department. He has had
several years of experience in the handling
of groceries, and we are satisfied that he will
give the trade very efficient @and accommoda-
ting service.

Respectfully soliciting a portion of your
patronage in our new department,

We remain,

HAMMER-THINGELSTAD CO.




